= UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
‘ LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHY____IL":AL EDUCATION

February 14, 1941

Drs. F, C, Allen

Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen:

The equlpment requests and dealing with the budget
of next year has been turned into Mr, DeGroot as

he requested, I am enclosing the general repair and
need request.

1 do want also to add this to the budget - increases
in salaries for the staff in the Women's Department.
I know those are hard to obtain but I feel we have
all given as consclentious service as anyone in the
department and are worthy of increeses., We may not
"ecrab" about the work we have to do, and in that

way are not bothersome to you., But we are on the
job just the same, Thank you.

Sinzirely, |

Ruth I, Hoover
RIH:ek



